
Dear Current Student, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. I just wanted to take a moment to acknowledge and celebrate your 

accomplishments as a First Gen Student. It takes courage and determination to take on this journey, and 

you have shown incredible resilience and strength. 

 

Whether you have completed your first year, second year, third year, fourth year, graduate year, 

doctoral year, or even if you are a staff member, please know that we are all so proud of you. Your hard 

work and dedication have not gone unnoticed. 

 

As you continue on this path, remember that you have a whole community behind you, cheering you on 

every step of the way. You have already come so far, and there is still so much more to achieve. Keep 

pushing forward and never give up, because we believe in you and know that you have greatness within 

you. 

 

Remember, no matter what challenges may come your way, we are here to support you and stand by 

you through it all. Keep up the amazing work, and know that we are all in this together, no matter the 

circumstances. 

 

Best of luck in all your future endeavors, and know that we are here to support you every step of the 

way. 

 

Regards,  

 

Your Cougar Family 


